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February 4, 2024 | 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

NEW TO THE PARISH? WELCOME! 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

MASS SCHEDULE                   

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 

Mass will be at 8:30am and 7:00pm 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday | 8:30am 

Sundays | 8:00am and 11:00am 

Saturday Vigil | 4:00pm 

BAPTISMS 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

PARISH STAFF | 216.661.1006 

SCHOOL STAFF: 216.661.2120 

Monday—Friday |  9:00am— 4:00pm 

               Saturday | 12:00pm—5:00pm 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS: 

Father James Schmitz, Pastor …………………..jschmitz@leothegreat.org 

Patrick Berigan, Deacon………………………...pberigan@leothegreat.org 

Joan Berigan, Pastoral Minister ………………...jberigan@leothegreat.org 

Brenda Basalla, Business Manager ……………...bbasalla@leothegreat.org 

Nina Capone, Office & Social Media Manager…. ncapone@leothegreat.org 

Mary Piechowski, Associate Musician……..mpiechowski@leothegreat.org 

Miss Nadia, Parish Center Coordinator………..missnadia@leothegreat.org 

Judy Strodtbeck, Facilities Manager………...jstrodtbeck@leothegreat.org 

                  Sunday |  9:00am—12:00pm 

Preparations and arrangements must be made at 
least 6 months in advance with a priest. Only then 
can a wedding date be confirmed. 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? 

If you are interested about becoming Catholic or 
have questions about the Catholic Faith, please call 
the Rectory. 

Parents desiring Baptism for their child are asked to 
contact the Rectory Office to make arrangements. 

New parishioners and those moving from the parish 
or changing addresses are asked to contact the  
Rectory Office or use our website. 

Individual confessions are celebrated Saturdays 
from 3:00pm-3:30pm, Sundays from 10:00a-10:30a , 
or anytime by request or appointment. 

Denise Burns, Principal …………………………...dburns@leothegreat.org 
Robin Salem, Assistant Principal…………………..rsalem@leothegreat.org 
Eileen Breitmeyer, School Secretary………..ebreitmeyer@leothegreat.org 
Joann Deranek, Dir. Of Religious Education…….jderanek@leothegreat.org 
Dan Trainer, Athletic Director……………………dtrainer@leothegreat.org 
Parent Teacher Committee……………………………ptc@leothegreat.org 

HOURS:  Monday-Friday | 8a-3p 

Instagram @leothegreatorg 

Twitter @leothegreatorg 

Leothegreat.org/flocknote 

If you or a family member are ill or homebound please 
let us know so that our priest or deacon can visit and 

provide spiritual care.  
That evening after sunset the people brought to Jesus all the 
sick and demon-possessed. The whole town gathered at the 
door, and Jesus healed many who had various diseases. He 
also drove out many demons, but he would not let the demons 
speak because they knew who he was. —Mk 1:32-34 



Ja

Saint Vincent de Paul 
Jesus identifies himself with the needy person 
whom you assist. As you approach the Poor 
Boxes, remember His words: “I was hungry 
and you fed me.” The Poor Boxes can be seen 
as the “Bread Boxes” of the poor. 

2023 Contribution Statements 
To receive a copy of your 2023 contribution statement, 
please email your request to info@leothegreat.org. You can 

also call the Rectory Office at 216-661-1006. Please indicate 
how you would like to receive your statement. You can also 

include your name on this slip and return it to the office or 
drop it in the offertory basket . 

Name: _________________________________________ 

 

Call me at (          )           -                        and I will pick 

up during office hours 

 

I will pick up in the back of church 

  

Send it to the eMail address listed on the line below: 

                            

___________________________________________ 

 

Send it via the United States Postal Service 

 

We thank you for your patience as we work to fulfill your request! 

 

 

 

 

E x p e r i e n c e  J e s u s   
i n  t h e  E u c h a r i s t   
D i o c e s e  o f  C l e v e l a n d  

C a t h o l i c  M e n ’ s  F e l l o w s h i p  
 

S a t u r d a y ,  M a r c h  2 ,  2 0 2 4  
 

B i s h o p  M i c h a e l  W o o s t   
 S p e a k i n g  a t  3 : 0 0 p m  

   M a s s  a t  4 : 0 0 p m  
 

R e g i s t r a t i o n  i s  c o v e r e d  b y  T h e  K n i g h t s  
o f  C o l u m b u s .  M e n ,  i f  y o u  a r e  i n t e r e s t e d  

i n  a t t e n d i n g  p l e a s e  b e  s u r e  t o  c o n t a c t   
D e a c o n  P a t  B e r i g a n  

p b e g i a g a n @ l e o t h e g r e a t . o r g   
 
Visit www.cmfneo.com/#conference  
to view the a full agenda for the event. 

Fish Dinners 
Fish dinners will be served every Friday during Lent (not 
Good Friday) from 4:30 until 7:00 p.m.  Dine in or take 
out.  See you there!  

Come receive Ashes on February 14, 2024 at 
   8:30am  Morning Mass (with School ) 
12:00 pm  Prayer Service or the  
  7:00 pm  Evening Mass  
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                                              ST. LEO THE GREAT - CLEVELAND, OHIO 

Please Remember in Your 

Sanctuary Candle Intention 
 January 28th—February 11th 

In Loving Memory of  
Bill Kordick 

 

Happy Birthday from your Wife & Children 

Mary Niec, Alivia Kobal, Glenn “Joe” Hess, Gary 
LaBuda, Jeanette Klaehn, Amelia Rebello, Larry 
Kuznik, Irma Zappitelli, John Sofcheck, Gary Skelley, 
Virgina Soflkancs, Evelyn Bastian, Mary Lou 
Neuendorf, Joseph Bublavy, Anna Mendoza, 
Marianne Kucinski-Powers, Edith Lysyj,  John 
Geiger, Rosie Colucci, Buzzy Miano, Judy 
Bruzshinsky, Carol Broze, Stan Wasacz, Jim Tisch, 
MaryLou Durfee, Chris Grdosic, Kathy Svoboda, 
Matt Pauloski, Kelley, Tootie, Megan Arena, Lena 
Sunyak, Chuck Pacanovsky, Theresa Truxall, Susan 
Fenski, Antoinette Jakosh, Rose Arlia, Liz Woisnet, 
Betty Popow, Allen Phillips, Ruth Bublavy, John 
O’Malley, Jesse Kazimer, William Woolard, Claudia 
Woolard, Carol Rucinski, Joe Deranek, Ben 
Wheelock, Janice Smith, Lesley Uffman, Dorothy 
Pazdernik, Sandie Stefanchik, Jordan Sierra 
Lionberger, Dottie Barr, Joe Barr, Brett Stewart, 
Allison Dusenbury, Mary Ann Perry, Mary Ann 
Corlett, Shawn Calvey, Gloria Madonia, Anthony 
Bozek, Joe Brodzinski Suzanne Brown, Joyce Stevens, 
Victoria Fischer, John Gierlach, Dylan Greve, Ken 
Perry, Dayna Hansen, Leo Hansen, Betty Hinton, 
Eileen Johnson, Judy Towalski, Susan Mante, Vicki 
Przybylski, Kristi Burkhart, Maria Giangrande, 
Amanda Pacanavsky, Leslie Hahn, Karen Horvath, 
Chris Geiger, Scott , Jesse Wilson, Kathy Patterson,  
Jack Gibas,  Christine Slaghter, Gloria Ashworth, and 
Maryann Kosakowski  . 

Br. John Draves, CSC 

Congregation of Holy Cross 

Temporary Professed 

Every week we pray for those 

discerning a vocation in religious 

life. Pray that they may continue to 

persevere and that others may 

respond to God’s call. 

SAT:     Feb 3rd Weekday 

4:00p.m. +William Schmitz (Fr. James Schmitz) 

SUN:     Feb 4th The 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00a.m. +Michael Ciereszewski (Mom, April, & Dawn) 

11:00a.m People of the Parish 

MON:     Feb 5th Saint Agatha, Virgin & Martyr  

8:30a.m. +Charles & Evelyn Bastian  
(Mary Ann & Tom Galmarini) 

TUES:    Feb 6th Saint Paul Miki & Companions, Martyrs  

8:30a.m. +Alflo Lovano (Family)  

WED:     Feb 7th Weekday 

8:30a.m. +Larry Clancy (Fr. James Schmitz)  

FRI:      Feb 9th Weekday 

8:30a.m. +Mary & +Cody Nagorka (Family) 

SAT:     Feb 10th  Saint Scholastica, Virgin 

4:00p.m. +Grace Thornton (Tom & Mary Thornton)  

SUN:     Feb 11th The 6th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00a.m. The Baptism & Transfer of Vows of Sr. Patricia 
Raelene Peters (John Peters) 

11:00a.m People of the Parish 

Notes: The + before a person’s name indicates that they are deceased.  
There is no Mass here at St. Leo’s on Thursdays . You can visit another nearby 

parish for weekday Mass including St. Charles Borromeo (7:00a & 7:00p), Mary 
Queen of Peace (8:00a), St. Columbkille (8:15a) or St. Francis de Sales (8:45a). 

Mass Intentions and Liturgical Events 

Readings for the week  
        Sunday: Jb 7:1-4, 6-7/Ps 147:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 (see 3a)/ 
                       1 Cor 9:16-19, 22-23/Mk 1:29-39 
 Monday: 1 Kgs 8:1-7, 9-13/Ps 132:6-7, 8-10/Mk 6:53-56 
 Tuesday: 1 Kgs 8:22-23, 27-30/Ps 84:3, 4, 5 and 10, 11/ 
                       Mk 7:1-13 
 Wednesday: 1 Kgs 10:1-10/Ps 37:5-6, 30-31, 39-40/Mk 7:14-23  
     Thursday: 1 Kgs 11:4-13/Ps 106:3-4, 35-36, 37 and 40/ 
                        Mk 7:24-30 
         Friday:   1 Kgs 11:29-32; 12:19/Ps 81:10-11ab, 12-13, 14-15/                    
                   Mk 7:31-37 
      Saturday:  1 Kgs 12:26-32; 13:33-34/Ps 106:6-7ab, 19-20, 21-22/    
                    Mk 8:1-10 
Next Sunday: Lv 13:1-2, 44-46/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 11 (7)/1 Cor 10:31—                      
                        11:1/Mk 1:40-45 

First Reading:  
Job 7:1-4, 6-7 The Book of Job is a long parable which grapples with why 
bad things happen to good people. This question was especially crucial to 
people of that time because they didn’t believe in life after death, and 
therefore one received reward or punishment in this life. Job has lost his 
children, his property and his health, and he lives at the city dump. In this 
passage, he gives an understandably pessimistic evaluation of life. 
Second Reading:  
1 Corinthians 9:16-19, 22-23 Paul’s enemies frequently criticized him for 
the least little thing. At a time when most teachers received compensation 
for those they instructed, Paul was criticized because he refused financial 
support from the community. Because of this, they discredited him as not 
being a legitimate apostle. Today we hear his response.  

Rosary 
Thursday, February 8th 

at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Please join us in praying the  
rosary in the church (please enter 
through the doors closest to the 
rectory).  If you are unfamiliar with 
praying the rosary, we will provide 
you with everything you need.  
 
“Where the Rosary is recited there will be days 
of Peace & Tranquility.”    —St. John Bosco 
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Reflections | Sacred Heart Counseling 
 A common problem that I hear as a counselor is general frustration with the dating culture present in the world today.   It is 
easy to get discouraged when we experience rejection, real or perceived, in romantic relationships.  For those of you who might be 
unaware, many single people across generations have become increasingly discouraged by dating apps, social isolation, and the 
general dating culture that exists presently.  These discouragements have become increasingly pronounced in the last decade, even 
moreso in the past four years following COVID.   
 I think there are two things that are important to remember that are hopefully encouraging.  One is that dating right now is 
an uphill battle given the discouragements I have already mentioned and that we need to refrain from perceiving all failed dates or 
relationships as rejection.  Sometimes, things just do not work out and it is not always because of flaws, shortcomings, or 
attractiveness.  Often, it is as simple as a personality difference.  The second is that we are loved for who we are right now by God 
and those around us and all we can do is take responsibility for whatever shortcomings we do have and continue trying to improve 
ourselves.  It is a difficult line to discern- what is our fault and what is a result of the current dating culture?  Hope is hard to hold 
onto when feeling discouraged in the world of dating, and praying for the gift of hope will help us discern, grow, and keep our chin 
up in the midst of the discouragement.—Luke Brown     

 Holistic Catholic Counseling  sacredheartcleveland.com   440-305-6192 

Question: Is gossip a mortal sin?  
  Answer: To really ask this question, we must consider the Eighth Commandment: “You shall not bear false witness.” In its 
reflections on this commandment, The Catechism of the Catholic Church invites us to not only think about what bearing “false 
witness” means, but to also consider how we understand the truth and how we communicate more broadly. This is why so much of 
this section of the Catechism has to do with the gift of language.  
 With this in mind, we will notice that the word “gossip” isn’t used by the Catechism. Instead, we find the words “detraction” 
and “calumny,” which are actually two forms that gossip can take, and both can be quite serious. First, detraction is the of revealing 
“another’s faults and failings to persons who did not know them,” without morally valid reasons. Calumny, by extension, is saying 
something about another person that is untrue, and it is sinful because it “harms the reputation of others and gives occasion for false 
judgements” (see no. 2477). In all of our communication, we have to always recognize that we have a moral obligation to the truth 
and to always work to protect the reputation and honor of our neighbors (see no. 2479). Gossip can, in fact, prove to be a very 
serious sin. After all, the Catechism reminds us: “No one is bound to reveal the truth to someone who does not have the right to 
know it” (no. 2489). When we have gossiped, especially if we are aware we have damaged another person’s good name or 
reputation, we want to make every effort to undo the damage we have done, including seeking the grace and forgiveness offered in 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

(PRACTICING) CATHOLIC  
By Colleen Jurkiewicz Dorman 

“Purpose and Pride” 
 Father, forgive me. Today’s Gospel made me want 
to fight somebody. 
 If you want to make me really, really angry, you are 
sure of doing so if you tell me about an old woman who 
was sick, but felt a little better, and then her son-in-law 
and all his buddies showed up, so she cooked them a 
bunch of food and cleaned up after them. 
 We all project our own feelings, fears, insecurities, 
and desires onto the word of God. I certainly do. And 
most of my feelings, fears, insecurities, and desires 
spring from my current role as a tired mom of little kids. 
 I think there is a fear inside many of us of God’s 
purpose for our lives. What if it’s not aligned perfectly 
with what we think we need, or what we imagine we 
want? Most of the time, I think I need a nap, and I 
imagine that I want absolutely no one asking me for any 
kind of help. And here I am, perpetually napless and 
always being called on to render assistance. 
 The actions of Peter’s mother-in-law were the only 
actions we would expect of a woman who had just 
received a miracle. She jumped up, and with bravery and 
boldness she served the Lord. 
 But couldn’t she rest? Couldn’t she serve him later? 
Couldn’t she thank him with a smile and take a nap? 
Well, I suppose. But is that how you react to a miracle? 
 I have received my miracle — my family. My 
purpose. So why am I still lying down? 

He approached, grasped her hand, and helped her up.  
Then the fever left her and she waited on them.” 

 — Mark 1:31 

Reflections for Everyday Stewardship 
 Sometimes we can feel like we are living the life of Job: everything 
is going wrong all at the same time. Everyone finds himself or herself in 
a valley once in awhile. How we got there is not nearly as important as 
how are we going to get out.  
 Everyday stewards are called to be grateful for all things, large and 
small. It is easier to be grateful for obvious things like family, health, 
and life itself, than it is to look for the ordinary gifts in our life. When 
we cultivate a sense of wonder and thankfulness for the many little 
things in life we find ourselves more resilient in times of trial. We can 
look out our window and see all those gifts in creation. We can look 
around our home and see all the things people take too easily for 
granted. Imagine life without some of the simplest things like clothing, 
warmth, water, and furniture. There are people in this world that long 
for all of those things. But God has given them for your benefit and for 
you to share with others.  
 Before Lent begins in a couple weeks, take the time to create a list 
of at least 10 things that you normally take for granted. Keep that list 
handy and maybe add to it from time-to-time. When life seems hard and 
that cloud seems to hang over our heads, bring out the list and let 
gratefulness lift you up and out of your plight so that once again you 
can be about your Father's work. —Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 

1. 6. 

2. 7. 

3. 8. 

4. 9. 

5. 10. 
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Have you recently lost a loved one—a spouse, sibling, a 
parent, other relative or a close friend? Join the St. Leo 
the Great Bereavement Sharing Group. We are a group 
who have a common bond—the loss of someone close to 
us. All are welcome to come and share with us on the 
first MONDAY of every month at 2:00 PM in the 
Parish Center. We meet for about an hour and share 
our feelings and memories of our loved ones.  

Feel free to join us—no reservations needed! 
 

Upcoming Meetings in 2024: 

February 5th, March 4th, and May 6th 
 

If you have any questions, 
contact Joan Berigan at 216-661-1006 or by  

From the Pastor’s Desk 

Do your loved ones know what your wishes are for 
your funeral Mass? Have you thought about the    
readings you’d like to have at your funeral Mass? If 
so, contact Joan Berigan at the rectory (216-661-1006) 
or jberigan@leothegreat.org for help in pre-planning 
your funeral Mass. 

HOW YOU CAN CONTINUE TO SUPPORT US  
WITH YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS  

 
We are grateful that so many of you continue to 
contribute. Here are a few ways to make  
contributions when unable to place directly in the 
offertory basket at Mass on the weekends: 

 

1) Mail your contribution envelope(s) to us, either for 
the week or the month. (St. Leo the Great, 4940 
Broadview Rd., Cleveland, OH 44109) 

 

2) Drop your contribution envelope(s) in the mail slot 
of the rectory office door. 

 

3) Online Giving is available here at St. Leo the Great. 
Look for this icon on our website www.leothegreat.org 
to sign up. It’s incredibly easy and you have many 
options: weekly, monthly or one-time contributions, 
the ability to use a checking/savings account direct 
withdrawal (you just need your account and routing 
numbers) or you can use a debit or credit card (Visa, 
MasterCard, American Express or Discover). It is 
simple and secure. 

 

If you have any questions or need help, call the  parish 
office at 216-661-1006 and we will gladly assist you. 

Dear Parishioners,  
 Last Saturday I celebrated the funeral Mass for Potenciana 
Carranza (nicknamed “Naty”) who was 99 years old. She and her 
husband Ven had 6 children, 19 grandchildren and even great-
great children. She was “Auntie” to many nieces, nephews & 
friends. When she prayed for these members of her family, she 
would mention each of them by name, just as God calls each of us 
by name, according to Scripture. She ran a family business in the 
Philippines before coming to the United States in 1978. She was 
faithful to attending Mass & had a devotion to St. Anthony of 
Padua. Let us intercede for her that she may join with St. Anthony 
in the praise of God.  
 This Saturday, February 3rd, is the feast of St. Blase. As is our 
custom, we will have the blessing of throats after each of the 
Masses this weekend. Please come up the center aisle in 2 lines 
during the closing song if you would like to be blessed. Here is 
some information about St. Blase which can be found 
at catholic.org: 
 Saint Blaise was the bishop of Sebastea and a doctor. The first 
known record of the saint's life comes from the medical writings 
of Aëtius Amidenus, where he is recorded as helping with patients 
suffering from objects stuck in their throat. Many of the 
miraculous aspects of St. Blaise's life are written of 400 years 
after his martyrdom in the "Acts of St. Blaise." 
 Saint Blaise is believed to begin as a healer then, eventually, 
became a "physician of souls." He then retired to a cave, where he 
remained in prayer. People often turned to Saint Blaise for healing 
miracles. 
 In 316, the governor of Cappadocia and of Lesser Armenia, 
Agricola, arrested then-bishop Blaise for being a Christian. On 
their way to the jail, a woman set her only son, who was chocking 
to death on a fish bone, at his feet. 
 Blaise cured the child, and though Agricola was amazed, he 
could not get Blaise to renounce his faith. Therefore, Agricola 
beat Blaise with a stick and tore at his flesh with iron combs 
before beheading him. 
 Congratulations to Lucas Russell who is being baptized this 
Sunday. We welcome him into the family of God’s Church. May 
he and his family know the love of God through each other. 
 I’m currently reading a book I bought when I was at the 
Evangelization gathering this past summer in West Virginia. It’s 
called “Friendship and the Fathers” (referring to the early Church 
Fathers) and speaks about how the Church grew in the first few 
centuries from the friendships that Christians made with others. 
But the book begins by pointing out why this is important for us to 
know today. It says that in 1985, Americans could name 3 people 
they considered to be close friends and confidants. But by 2005, 
one in four Americans could not name one close friend with 
whom they could discuss their thoughts or struggles. In 2018, the 
British government announced that it was going to treat loneliness 
as a public health crisis. We are more connected to more people 
than in any other time in human history, but we don’t feel 
connected at all. We may have hundreds of friends on Facebook 
but still feel lonely. Social media has trivialized the very meaning 
of friendship. When Christianity was an illegal underground 
movement it spread from friend to friend because that was the 
only way it could spread. Friendship takes work. Especially 
friendship with God because it requires prayer and presence. 
Thank God for the friends in your life today & ask yourself how 
good of a friend you are to God. 
 
 

http://catholic.org/
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Come see what Boy Scouts Troop 24 has to offer! Leadership! 
Camping! Backpacking! Campfire Starting! Ax & Hatchet! 

Archery! Riflery! Shotgun! Flying Airplane! SCUBA! Kayaking! 
Shelter Building & Camping!  

Who: 6th-12th graders 
Where: St. Leo's Parish Community Center 

When: Tuesdays 7:30-9:00pm 
Contact: Mike Robinson 216-409-3733 or eMail  
Troop 24 at  scout-troop-24@googlegroups.com  

Current Deals 
We have a few lingering $25 gift cards for  

Ruby Tuesday & Rite Aid  
that are available and For Sale for $20 each! 

Stop by the Rectory Office if interested!  

The Davis Foundation is again offering scholarship 
opportunities for graduates of St. Leo the Great School.  
If you are interested, please contact Ms. Dodson at:  
mdodson@leothegreat.org for specific information.  
Thanks, and God bless! 

      High School Honor Roll 
    

    11th Grade Alexander Norris  
12th Grade Steven Vlasaty  
 
10th Grade Sonny Damas 
10th Grade Araceli Ortiz 
10th Grade Alex Tehoke 
11th Grade TJ Pickett 
11th Grade Paige Stanicki 
12th Grade James Gallo 

Living In Faith Together 
Ladies, all ages, no matter where you are in your faith 
journey, please, join us next month on  

Tuesday, February 20, 2023 at 6:30p.m.  

in the Parish Center.  We are meeting to connect and LIFT 
each other up as we grow our relationship with God and 
learn to live more intentionally and prayerfully in our 
Journeys as women of the faith.  For more information 
contact Pat (216-403-1523) or Barb (216-302-5454) or 
email Nina at the rectory office at 
ncapone@leothegreat.org.  

Mothers,  Grandmothers, Aunts, etc. of students at St. 
Leo School, please consider joining us one evening and 

witness the powerful, prayerful support of  
friends in faith. 



  Jan. 21 Jan. 28 

Sun. Envelope $ 4,117.00 7,268.00 

WeShare $ 1,445.00 1,445.00 

Total $ 7, 087.00 7,532.00 

Cap. Improv $ 373.00 304.00 

WeShare $ 705.00 40.00 

Total $ 1,078.00 344.00 

SVDP $ 50.00 350.00 

WeShare $ 110.00 50.00 

Total $ 160.00 400.00 

              The 2024 Great Sweepstakes 

 

ST. LEO THE GREAT- CLEVELAND, OHIO 

January 22nd $100 Drawing Thomas & Karen Blados 

  

 
2024 Bus Trips 

 
The Sanctuary Museum | Lakewood, Ohio 
(formerly the Museum of the Divine Statues) 

Wednesday, March 6, 2024 
Lunch at My Friends Deli 

$65.00/person 
(Admission Fee and Lunch included) 

 
River’s Casino | Pittsburgh, PA 

Wednesday, April 17, 2024 
Casino Bonus: $20 slot play, $5 Food Credit 

$46/person 
 

Hartville 
Monday, May 13, 2024 

Lunch at Hartville Kitchen (included) 
$78/person 

For reservations or questions contact 
Sandy Diaddario at 216-926-3123 

January Totals 
 

Solemnity 
$1,576.00 

 
Catholic University 

$258.00 
 

Latin America 
$416.00 

 
Thank you for 
your generosity 

and stewardship. 


